
EDITORIAL

SHING SO

In order to focus on his work at the American Statistics Association,
Dr. Ron Wasserstein decided to step down from his post as our Statistics
Editor. We appreciate his many years of outstanding service to the MJMS
and want to thank him for his time and energy devoted to help our journal.

We are pleased that Dr. Hwa Chi Liang will assume the role of Statistics
Editor. With her background in statistics and her willingness to serve the
mathematics community, we know that she will continue the high-quality
work that Ron has done for our journal.

Once again, we want to use our editorial space in this issue to thank
our referees. We believe one of the strengths of our journal is the use of
a thorough and consistent review. In order to respect the request from
many of our referees who prefer to remain anonymous, the list of MJMS
referees is no longer included. However, we still want to express our sincere
appreciation for the excellent job they have done for us.

The partnership of Project Euclid (http://projecteuclid.org) and
MJMS continues and MJMS remains as a part of its Prime Collection.
Because of our contract agreement, Project Euclid will control the electronic
access of the latest five volumes of the MJMS while access to the remaining
back issues is still available to the public.

We continue our online MJMS subscription. If you have not renewed
or you are a new subscriber, we appreciate your support in filling out the
online subscription form at:

https://www.ucmo.edu/webapps/mjms/

Your email address will be your userid. Your account will be password
protected and will contain your contact information. In addition, you can
subscribe/renew by credit card payment (Visa or Mastercard) or payment
by check.
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